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Pardeep Kumar 
Village Dhanouri Distt 
Ambala, Haryana 133004

 

Dear Pardeep,

Congratulations! On behalf of the Vermont State University community, I am pleased to inform you
that you have been admitted to the Biology (B.S.) program at the Castleton campus for the Spring
2025 semester! Acceptance to Vermont State University is always contingent upon successful
completion of currently enrolled coursework and any other provision/condition otherwise stated in
your admission letter.

In recognition of your academic credentials, you have received a $5,000 VTSU Better Together
and a $3,500 International Student scholarship for the academic year. Scholarships are awarded
each academic year for up to four years if you maintain full-time enrollment and satisfactory
academic progress. Scholarships may be used for tuition purposes only. 

Scholarships are much more than a recognition of your accomplishments to date. It is an
investment in you, in your future, a lift to help you realize your dreams. We believe you have many
achievements ahead, at Vermont State University and beyond, and we're excited to support you in
fulfilling your goals!

If you have not already done so, please submit your Certificate of Finances and Financial
Documentation. This is required and will be reviewed to verify your adaquate financial resources.
Once approved, we will mail your SEVIS I-20 required for your visa interview. If you currently have
a student visa and would like a transfer request form for your institution please contact Sara
Connolly, Admissions Counselor, by emailing sara.connolly@vermontstate.edu.  
 
In order to confirm your matriculation and reserve your place in the class, it will be necessary for
you to submit a tuition deposit of US $200. This deposit will be credited to your tuition bill and is 
non-refundable. The deposit can be paid on your Application Status page upon completion of your
Decision Reply Form.

All students attending Vermont State remain financially responsible with or without scholarship
assistance. This includes tuition, fees, room, and board. It also includes incidental living expenses
and all international and domestic travel. Health insurance is required for all students enrolled at
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Vermont State. This health insurance is mandatory, and you must plan on this expense. A health
insurance plan is available to purchase through the university. If you already have sufficient health
insurance, you may be eligible for a waiver.

I hope you choose Vermont State and look forward to hearing from you. When you are ready, 
please complete the Decision Reply Form on your status page to let us know your plans. Accepting
your offer of admission will provide next steps for enrollment. You will be required to ensure all
checklist items on your Admissions Application Status Page are officially submitted prior to
enrollment. Contact admissions if you have questions or need a link to your status page.

As an admitted student, you are now able to connect with your Vermont State University portal! 
[ https://portal.vsc.edu/ ] Professors and several campus offices utilize the portal to communicate
with students, so setting up this connection now will help you in the future. If you have applied for
financial aid, this is where you will view your award and accept it. You will need your student ID:
1704663

On behalf of the entire Vermont State University community, I would like to congratulate you on
your acceptance and welcome you. We are pleased that you are considering pursuing your higher
education within our learning community. We look forward to working with you toward the
realization of your educational goals. If you should have any questions concerning your upcoming
enrollment, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

 
Maurice Ouimet 
Vice President for Admissions and Enrollment Services


